
Public Hearing  October 26, 2004 

 At 7:27 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 State 
Street, Brockport, New York on October 26, 2004.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 
hear all persons in favor of or against the adoption of Local Law No. 1, 2004—Amending 
Section 2B of Local Law 2 of 2003 Garage Sales. 
 Town Board members present were Supervisor Lester, Councilperson Connors, 
Councilperson Ferris, and Councilperson Windus-Cook.  Also present were Building Inspector 
Bill Weber, Assessor Tony Eaffaldano, Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine, Receiver of 
Taxes and Assessments Karen Sweeting, Finance Director Leisa Strabel and Deputy Town Clerk 
Marleen Cain.  Councilperson Carges was excused. 
 Visitors present were Lauren McCracken from White Road, Jim Hamlin from Park 
Avenue, Frank and Julie Lapinski from 4016 Sweden Walker Road, Elliotte Bowerman from the 
Brockport Post, Francis Murphy from 79 Crestview Drive, and four students from Brockport 
High School Andy Madsen, Christina Pegoni, Rebeckah Drake and Matt Brooks. 
 Supervisor Lester called the public hearing to order.  The Deputy Town Clerk read the 
legal notice of the hearing. 
 Mr. Lapinski asked what the amendment was.  Supervisor Lester explained that it is the 
same that was done by resolution but a local law is needed to amend a local law. 
 There being no further comments, Supervisor Lester closed the public hearing at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Marleen M. Cain 
      Deputy Town Clerk 


